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One Device. All Functions.

Nano Market: 
Integrated sales and payment unit
A single device controls self-service at the coffee machine, from the 
locked refrigerator or snack box.

Small investment
CC combines complementary 
points of sale in a single device, 
saving you from investing in 
multiple systems.

Increase sales
CC can manage an unlimited 
assortment. The result of a wider 
assortment with high-margin 
products and the shortening 
of the buying process means a 
welcome increase in sales.

Sales promotion
Centralized control enables active 
product management, such as 
short-term price adjustments, 
promotions or the allocation of 
discounts.

Real-time inventory
The inventory and filling levels 
of the vending machines are 
centrally monitored around the 
clock, enabling a rapid response 
in the event of sold-out or expired 
products.

Cashless payment and 
topping up
The integrated payment system 
can manage the balance on 
employee cards (Legic, Mifare, 
HID, Mobile) both on and offline 
and allows payment with debit 
and credit cards, chip or mobile. 
Thanks to the integrated revalue 
function for employee cards, you 
save a separate charging station.

Scalable
CC adapts to your needs. The 
technical functions for payment, 
billing and handling can be 
individually configured depending 
on the customer and project.

Free choice of coffee machine
CC is compatible with practically 
all table top coffee machines 
(MDB, CCI) and functions 
independently of their operating 
concept.

Pay per use
As an operator, you only pay for 
the functions that you actually use 
at the location.

Accurate billing
Sales transactions are registered 
and can be transferred to any 
office and accounting program 
for statistical analysis.

Intuitive operation
The operation of the sales points 
via the large, multilingual touch 
screen is simple and intuitive.

hugwi.ch
The leading Swiss company for payment management and RFID technologies since 1989.




